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Rep. Chris Taylor Supports Student Climate Strike 
 

MADISON – Today, students from across Wisconsin joined a global movement, #FridaysForFuture, by 
organizing a walk out and protest at the State Capitol to demand action on climate change. Rep. Chris 
Taylor (D-Madison) joined them in protesting and issued the following statement:  
 
“I am so proud of and inspired by all the work young people are doing to change the direction of our 
planet and society. Once again, young people are truly leading the charge,” said Rep. Chris Taylor. “I am 
committed to continuing my advocacy for the protection of our environment and the preservation of our 
state’s strong history of conservation. We must ensure that any new policy is in the interest of the public 
good rather than special interest groups and powerful corporations. Our future, and the future of our 
children, depend on it.”  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


